Karen Seriguchi

DAYS OF REMEBRANCE

c/o David Ishii, Bookseller
212 First Avenue South
Seattle, Washington 98104

Dear Karen:

Enclosed is my check signifying my support of the open
letter to S.I. Hayakawa.. I wanted to respond immediately
to your letter.

I am curren*‘the President of the Asian Pacific Planning
Council and the National Chairperson of the Ethnic Concern
Committee of the Japanese American Citizens League, as well
as the administrator of a large Asian agency. Please be
assured that I will circulate this effort widely in the

Los Angeles area. Keep me informed on developments.

In Unity,
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